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Wednesday 20th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are all really looking forward to our trip to London to visit the British Museum next Wednesday, 27th 
November. Please find below further information about the trip itself: 
 

 Your child will need to be at Huntingdon Rail Station between 9.00 a.m. and 9.15 a.m. where they will be 
met by members of school staff. Children who arrive late and miss the train will need to be returned to 
school. 

 Children will need to wear school uniform with warm/waterproof coats depending upon the weather and 
bring a packed lunch in a disposable carrier bag. Please ensure that your child does not bring any electronic 
devices, including phones and cameras, or money as we will not have time to visit the shop.  

 Once we arrive at Kings Cross Station, we will be travelling two stops on the Underground to Holborn 
Tube Station. Transport for London have been advised of our visit and are very used to dealing with large 
groups of school children.  

 We will walk the short distance from Holborn Tube Station to the British Museum, who are expecting our 
arrival. Once there, we will leave our bags in the lunchroom and then start our self-guided tour of the 
Egyptian galleries. 

 We will be leaving the Museum at 2.00 p.m. and anticipate our arrival time back at Huntingdon Rail Station 
to be 3.50 p.m.  The School Office will advise you of any possible delays. Could you please ensure that you 
are in the large car park on the other side of the station (through the traffic lights, under the bridge 
and turn left). You will not need to purchase a ticket for pick up only. 

 
We appreciate that some of you may be anxious about this visit and would like to reassure you that this has been 
thoroughly researched. Two members of staff have travelled to the museum on a reconnaissance trip in 
preparation and we will be talking to the children on Tuesday about every aspect of this trip and rehearsing the 
entire journey with them. We will be travelling as one large group, with each of our 14 adults having responsibility 
for a maximum of 6 children.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact one of the Years 5/6 Team, or the School Office, should you have any questions 
or queries with any aspect of this trip. 
 
Kind regards, 
Year 5/6 Team 
 


